

FARMS INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

581 TAYLOR ROAD, BRIGHTON, MI 48843

(810) 626-2500

ATTENDANCE: (810) 626-2505

Datas to Remember

3/2 5th Gr Reproductive Health
3/4 5th Gr Reproductive Health
3/9 Leadership 3:45pm
3/11 End of 3rd Marking Period
3/14 Board of Education
Meeting 6:30pm

3/15 PTO Meeting 4:003/17 Spirit Store during lunches

3/17 LOC during lunches 3/17 6th Grade Band Concerts 6:00 and 7:30

3/18 Spirit Store during lunches

3/22 Fundraiser Limo Rides 3/23 Leadership, 3:45pm

3/28-4/1 SPRING BREAK!!



Follow the Farms PTO
Facebook page:

Farms PTO

ABSENCE LINE

Our 24-hour absence number for reporting all absences or tardies is (810) 626-2505.

Please reach out to your child's teachers for homework requests.

STUDENT DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP AREA

Please be sure to ONLY drop off your students in the Student Drop Off Zone. If you park, you MUST walk your child through the parking lot. No child may walk in

the parking lot unattended.

There is no parking, at ANY time, in the bus horseshoe. This is a fire lane and you may be ticketed by the Livingston County Sheriff's Department.



bell **?** schedule

Our school day begins at 8:45am Dismissal is at 3:45pm (M-TH) and 2:45pm on Fridays.

Students must be signed in when there is no school faculty present outside.

SPRING BREAK

MARCH 28TH THRU APRIL 1ST

PICKING UP EARLY?

If you are picking up your child early, please do one of the following:

1. Send a note with your child for the teacher. This note serves as a pass for your child to leave class early and be ready for you in the office.

OR

Call the office when you are on your way to pick your child up. We will call them down at that time.

MEDICATION AT SCHOOL

When a child needs medication at school, we need one or more forms completed by a physician:

- HCS Medication Authorization Form
- Asthma Action Plan
- Allergy and Anaphalaxsis Action Plan
- Seizure Action Plan

Forms are available at the office and online. You must have one of these forms for any prescription or over-the-counter medications. We cannot accept them without a form.

Students cannot self carry any medications without a doctor's authorization via one of these form.

Parent Connect

Please make sure your information is always updated on the Parent Connect. Email, address, and emergency contact information need to be current.

Mrs. Cheney frequently sends out emails with important school information. Be on the lookout to find out what is the latest at Farms!

March is Reading Month!

Contest time!

- Read as many books as you can!
- 2. Complete a Book Review Form and submit as many as you can every Friday.

There will be a gift basket drawing EVERY FRIDAY!

The reading contest goes from March 1st through March 31st. All entries must be submitted to the office by April 4th for a chance to win!